
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2022 WASHBURN FIELD PROJECT 

April 13, 2022 

 

This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below.  

Only these items alter the bid documents.  Any verbal discussions or responses are 

hereby declared null and void.  Please acknowledge this addendum on the Bid Form.  

   

 

Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   

The following changes have been made to the Bid Documents:  

 

 

Question:  What poles are we installing? 

 

Answer:  The two light poles are standard CMP or NET poles. 

 

Question:  Please clarify the Contractor’s involvement with the electrical. 

 

Answer:  The Contractor is only responsible for installing the conduit between light poles 

and the outbuilding and setting the two light poles.  A licensed electrician is required for 

the conduit runs. 


